
Baby Item Collection (for the benefit of Malta House of Norwalk) 
After all Masses the weekend of March 9 & 10, 2024 

 
A “Baby Shower” for the benefit of Malta House of Norwalk is being sponsored by the St. 
Matthew Knights of Columbus on the weekend of March 9th and 10th. The Knights will be 
accepting donations after all Masses and delivering them to Malta House. 

Many items are needed; a complete list of suggested items to donate can be found below. All 
items should be new/unused, please. If you would like to make a monetary donation instead, 
please make check payable to K of C Council 14360.  

Malta House promotes the dignity of God-given life by providing a nurturing home environment, 
support services and independent living skills to pregnant and parenting mothers of all faiths 
and their children. Mothers at Malta House receive counseling, financial education, and parental 
development followed by transitional and post-residential support.  For more information, visit 
https://www.maltahouse.org/. 

 

 

  
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Supplies Needed for 
Malta House residence 

Twin size sheet sets and 
comforters 
Hand soap 
Hand sanitizer 
Lysol/Fabuloso Cleaner 
All purpose/green cleaner  
Lysol bathroom and toilet bowl 
cleaner 
Glass cleaner 
PineSol 
Laundry detergent 
Liquid bleach 
Paper towels 
Sponges 
Tissues 
Garage bags - tall kitchen and 
large contractor size 
Paper plates and cups 
Toilet tissue - Scotts brand only, 
please 
Batteries - C, AAA, AA 

 

Baby Supplies Needed 

Sizes 3, 4, 5, and 6 diapers   
Pull-ups 
Baby wipes 
Baby formula 
Baby food 
Baby cereal 
Baby wash 
Baby lotion 
Diaper cream 
Baby dishes and feeding spoons 
Bibs  
Changing pads 
Changing pad covers 
Bathtubs 
Boppy pillows 


